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Make a Puppet Workshop  

Dear Parents,  

 

For the D&T workshop, your child will be making a character from ‘Little Red Riding Hood’ to 

help them to retell the story.  

 

Over the next couple of days, your children will come home with their design sheet so you 

know which character they have chosen to make and have an idea of what they want it to look 

like. The puppet they make should look as close to the design as it can.  

 

We have the following resources in school which will be available for you to use on the day: 

 

PVA glue 

Fabric  

Scissors 

Safety pins 

6 x staplers 

 

The children have already tested different ways of joining materials together and their 

design sheet tells you the way they have chosen. We do not expect you to go out and buy 

resources, but if your child has chosen to staple and you have a stapler at home then we 

would be grateful if you could bring this in, along with any other decorative materials you 

have e.g. felt tips, wool for hair, buttons for eyes, bits of fabric for noses and mouths, 

ribbons for clothes, etc. 

 

Please come to the main entrance gate that leads onto the main playground at 2pm and a 

member of staff will let you into the classroom. You are more than welcome to take your child 

home once the workshop has finished.  
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Please do not bring siblings to this workshop, this includes children and babies in 

pushchairs, as it will take place in class and we do not have the space to accommodate 

more children.  

 

Don’t worry if you are unable to attend the workshop, your child will still make a puppet with 

their teacher in class.  

 

Workshop dates: 

Badger class – Monday 22nd January at 2pm 

Hedgehog class – Tuesday 23rd January at 2pm 

Heron class – Wednesday 24th January at 2pm 

Squirrel class – Thursday 25th January at 2pm 

 

 

Yours sincerely,   

  

 

Year One staff  
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